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Mark your calendar for the Mixed Doubles Round Robin

New members this year:

Constantine Ananiadis, Oberlin

Scott Barber, Bay Village

Riley Bonham, Columbia Stn.

Jim Carlson, Cleveland Heights

Nancy Carpenter, Avon Lake

Paul Cole, Sheffield Lake

Gabe Gumuscian, Westlake

Wes Holiday, Westlake

Scott Keener, Broadview Heights

Chuck Knudsen, Avon Lake

Brad Lynch

George McBride, Fairview Park

Mark Perillo, Willoughby

David & Heather Scholtz, Avon

Adam Slabodnick, North Ridgeville

Ron Strah, Cleveland

Al St. Vincent, Rocky River

Rob Troha, Lakewood

Steve & Laurie White, Rocky River

Linda Zielinski, Rocky River

Welcome new members

August 13 - Mixed Doubles Round Robin

September 24  - Clam Bake - 3:00 p.m.

Mark Your Calendar!!

Again, the Annual Steak Roast was a fantastic
success! Judy and Tom Schmitz put this an-
nual event together each year … and it gets
better each year!

Fifty-nine members and guests enjoyed a
beautiful day of tennis. The weather was
perfect. The filet mignon steaks were grilled
to perfection. The desserts and salads were
delicious. Everyone enjoyed a perfect day. If
you missed this event, you need to put a re-
minder on your calendar to sign up for it
next year.

Many, many thanks to Judy & Tom for their
outstanding work.  And Judy and Tom want
to thank their helpers including: John Keyse-
Walker, Dennis and Paulette Sakach, Neil
Goldoftas, Barb Hallenburg, Gwen Hinckley,
John McGeehan, Becky Reisz and Cathy Sinko
for all the work they did to make this event a
success.

Steak Roast is a Huge Success!Keep Our Club Clean

Just a reminder that we need our members to
be diligent about keeping the club clean.

Some of you who are drinking beer or other
beverages have taken to throwing the bottle
caps and lids on the ground … especially
around the large tree by court 5. PLEASE  put
the bottle caps, cans, lids, etc. in the garbage
cans provided. You probably wouldn’t throw
these things on the lawn in your yard at home,
so please don’t throw them on the ground at
the Club. Thank You!!

Court Maintenance Tomorrow

Reminder: There is a buildup of worn clay on
the TTC courts. Eric and his assistant Tim
will be removing the worn out clay Tuesday,
July 19th starting at 8:00 am. Courts 1 - 4 will
be closed for this maintenance tomorrow
morning. Once courts 1 - 4 are complete, Eric
and Tim will move to Courts 5 - 8.




